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March 18, 2024 
 
 

Chairman Thompson and Members of the Senate Committee on Federal and State 
Affairs: 
 
The Kansas Academy of Physician Associates (KAPA) appears today in support House 
Bill 2358 as amended by the House Committee. 
 
The measure relates to an important duty for a healthcare provider and assists in the 
timely completion of the medical certification. 
 
The amendment offered by the Kansas Funeral Directors Association in the House 
Committee hearing satisfied concerns our Academy had with the original language in 
the bill and we fully support the version before you. 
 
Thanks for your consideration on this matter of importance to Physician Assistants in 
Kansas and we ask for your support of our proposed amendment to House Bill No. 2358. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Doug Smith 
Executive Director 
 


